
 

To, 
Goran Marby,  CEO 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
23 October, 2016 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Subject: DIDP Request on plans for gTLD auction proceeds 
 
In a discussion paper released in September 2015, ICANN asked for suggestions on how to 
spend the USD 60 million that it had received till then from gTLD auction proceeds. This is a 
request under your Documentary Information Disclosure Policy for information on the current 
status of this discussion. Our specific questions are as follows:  
 

1) Documents showing the Board’s decisions on the plans for the expenditure of proceeds 
from the gTLD auctions.  

2) All presentations and proposals from any working group at ICANN to the ICANN board 
regarding the expenditure of the gTLD auction proceeds. 

 
We hope that our request will be processed within the stipulated time period of 30 days. Do let 
us know if you require any clarifications on our queries. 
 
Thank You 
Asvatha Babu 
Centre for Internet and Society, India 
 
 
 
 
 
 


